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Subject: FW: Please protect boys from forced circumcision

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Hope, Rep. Mike <Mike.Hope@leg.wa.gov> 

Date: Thu, Jan 17, 2013 at 12:41 PM 

Subject: RE: Please protect boys from forced circumcision 

To:  

 

 

Hello Jennifer, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to email me male circumcision.  I appreciate your letter and will be looking into 

this issue during the upcoming session.  We know that this is a tough issue that does not have an easy solution. 

 

Thank you again for your concern. 

 

Mike Hope 

State Representative 

44th Legislative District 

 




